
 

 

HOW TO REGISTER FOR THE CONGRESS 

 

The 81st Congress of the French Speaking Psychoanalysts (CPLF) will take place on Thursday May 

13, Friday May 14 and Saturday May 15, 2021. 

 

It will be broadcast by videoconference from a recording studio located at the “Maison de la 

Mutualité” in Paris instead of being held in person at the YMCA Center in Jerusalem as originally 

planned. 

 

Key speakers, and speakers will be able to connect and intervene from the studio or from any other 

place according to the global COVID situation and their convenience. 

 

The registration gives access to the entire program. The congress will be broadcast in French, 

Hebrew, English and Portuguese. 

 

Thanks to the streaming technology, a permanent interactivity will be possible between registrants. 

They will be able to ask questions and share their observations with the speakers by chat during the 

discussion time, after each meeting and during the forums, but also in a delayed way if you follow 

the congress in "replay" because of the time zones. The speakers' answers will be given on the air, 

during the discussion time. All the content will be accessible live and in replay, in the language of 

your choice - French, Hebrew, English, Portuguese - via the streaming platform dedicated to the 

Congress. 

 

Around April 12, you will receive by email from our secretariat, the link including the URL 

connection to join the streaming platform of our event. It is IMPERATIVE to make sure you have 

a performant internet connection. In case of an email address change, let us know at least five days 

before the date of the Congress. 

 

The Congress content will be available for replay on the platform until May 30, 2021. 

 

Changes in the program may be possible depending on the context. We will adjust the program 

accordingly and advise you to consult it frequently on the SPP website www.spp.asso.fr 

 

The schedule indicated on the program is referred to Paris time (UTC+1)   

In order to register, we invite you to log in via the SPP website www.spp.asso.fr from January 25 

through May 11, 2021. 

 

Training agreement / Support 

Organizations wishing to register individuals and needing a training agreement should contact the 

CPLF Secretariat: congres@spp.asso.fr 

 

Cancellation policy 

mailto:congres@spp.asso.fr


 

 

Cancellations must be notified in writing to the CPLF address: congres@spp.asso.fr 


